Blacktown Ciy

Growing with Pride

Your ref; 16/11530
File no: MAZ2016/0007

22 November 2016

Catherine Van Laeren
Director

Sydney Region West

Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39 '
SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Ms Van Laeren,

Planning Proposal to rezone and reclassify a number of very small reserves
(Blacktown LEP 2015 - Amendment No. 3)

| refer to your letter dated 29 August 2016 requesting additional information in relation to
the above Planning Proposal.

To assist with your assessment for a Gateway determination, the attachments to this letter
respond to your questions.

If you have any further queries in relation to this matter, please contact our Manager
Development Policy, Trevor Taylor, on 9839 6162.

Yours faithfully,
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Director Design and Development
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